Kenai Peninsula Borough Office of the Borough Mayor

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Brent Hibbert, Assembly President

Members, Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly

THRU:

Charlie Pierce, Kenai Peninsula Borough Mayor

DATE:

December 1, 2020

RE:

Re-Appointments to the Board of Equalization

Pursuant KPB 5.12.052(A), I hereby submit my recommendation for confirmation by the Borough Assembly, of the following re-appointments to the Board of Equalization.

The following applicants meet the required qualifications and are residents of the Kenai Peninsula Borough. Please find the attached applications for your review:

<u>Applicant</u>	<u>Seat</u>	<u>Term Expires</u>
Tyson R. Cox	Α	December 31, 2023
Barbara Belluomini	D	December 31, 2023
Wenda J Kennedy	Alternate Seat B	December 31, 2023
Brett DeMeter	Alternate Seat C	December 31, 2023

Attached: Clerks Memo

Applicants Application

Kenai Peninsula Borough Office of the Borough Clerk

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Charlie Pierce, Borough Mayor

FROM:

Johni Blankenship, Borough Clerk (B)

DATE:

November 20, 2020

RE:

Appointment to the Board of Equalization

KPB 5.12.052 states in part, "Members shall be appointed by the Mayor and confirmed by the Assembly on the basis of their expertise in real and personal property appraisal, the real estate market, the personal property market, and other fields related to their functions as board members. Additionally, each member shall be a resident of the Kenai Peninsula Borough. Assembly members may serve as members of the board of equalization, subject to appointment by the Assembly"

The following have applied for consideration for reappointment to the Board of Equalization:

Tyson R. Cox	Seat C	Term to Expire 12/31/2023
Barbara Belluomini	Seat D	Term to Expire 12/31/2023
Wenda J. Kennedy	Alternate Seat B	Term to Expire 12/31/2023
Brett DeMeter	Alternate Seat C	Term to Expire 12/31/2023

All applications are attached for your reference.

Thank you.